
 

6th December 2024 

Dear Families,  
 
What a wonderful day it has been seeing all the children so excited in their Christ-
mas Jumpers! Thank you so much for all the donations for the Christmas Fayre of 
sweets and chocolate, the preparations are coming along beautifully, the Friends 
have been working really hard, and we are looking forward to welcoming as many 
of you as possible for the fayre next Friday after school. 
 
This week you will have seen the information for how to book Christmas Play tick-
ets.  We are busy sorting these out our end, please bear with us for the payment 
as sometimes it is a little temperamental, do let us know if you have a problem 
and we will try our best to sort it out for you.  
 
As we approach the final two weeks of the term, there is so much going on for the 
children. We are very much looking forward to next week's Christmas Jumper Day 
in aid of Save the Children, The Christmas Fayre, the children have an in school 
carol concert performing to each other, then in the final week of term we have our 
much anticipated Christmas Play and a super secret special visitor on the last day 
of term :)  
 
We know this time of year is especially exciting for everyone, however also know 
this can bring with it stressful or challenging times too.  If you or your children 
need any support, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, 
Mrs Parkinson our Family Liaison Officer, or myself.  We are always there to help 
and support as much as we can.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and don't get too blown away by the 
forecast windy weather.  
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Rebecca Chessell 

 

Christmas Play Tickets 

Please remember to login to Arbor and pay for your 2 allocated tickets. 

Once we are sure every family has 2 tickets we will allocate any spare. 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;; 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.15am.               

Telephone calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded 

as unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

Attendance  28.11.24—4.12.24 

EYFS:  93.3%                       Year 1:  92% 

Year 2: 94.5%                       Year 3:  94% 

Year 4: 97.3%                      Year 5: 93.3% 

Year 6: 94.1%         Whole School       94.08% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  3 hour 51 minutes 

 Week 3 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

 Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Pork           

Sausages 

Roast           

Chicken 

Chicken and 

Vegetable 

Korma 

Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

BBQ Quorn 

Fillet 

Quorn           

Sausage 

Vegetable 

and              

Cranberry 

Slice 

Tomato and 

Sweetcorn 

Pasta 

Quorn     

Dippers 

Dessert Chocolate 

Brownie 

with Fruit 

Bread and 

Butter            

Pudding 

Oat Cookie 

and Fruit 

Lemon 

Shortbread 

Vanilla Ice 

Cream 





https://newcarnival.co.uk/annual-events/merry-bright-festival-of-light/ 

 
 

  Coffee, Cake & Chat with 

 Christmas Market 
 

Saturday 7th December 
10.30am – 12.30pm 

St John’s Church Hall 

Ryde PO33 1BP 

Grand Hamper Raffle and Main  Raffle, 
Books and Jigsaws, Cakes Stall 

Henry’s Pickled Onions, Chutney and Jams 
lots of children’s games & toys, bric-a-brac 

Craft, Christmas Cards and Decs,   

https://newcarnival.co.uk/annual-events/merry-bright-festival-of-light/

